
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 19, 2020 

 

 Compressed Air Systems, Inc. 

 9303 Stannum Street 

 Tampa, FL 33619 

 

This is just a thank you for Justin Oliveira. We feel he went above and beyond to get our 

air compressor back up and working. His fast acting was able to save us from a 2-day de-

lay on production. We’d just like to say thanks again. Your company will be the first we 

call in the future for our air compressor needs. 
 

Sincerely, 

Ronald Novak 

Owner 

We Make Vitamins 

2715 Badger Road 

Lakeland, FL 33811 


